
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

          3rd November 2023 

 

              IMPORTANT DATES 

November 

7th 9am coffee morning - open session 

8th, 9th, 10th & 13th Book fair — see below for more          

information     

10th 9:05 Lovely hat collective — we will be celebrating 

Remembrance day 

13th Odd socks day—children can wear odd socks to think 

about Anti-Bullying week 

17th Children in Need day—more information to follow 

23rd Flu immunisation—more details to follow 

22nd We will  be celebrating World Children’s day by 

watching another Big Live Assembly at school 

December 

6th Christmas performance—timings to be confirmed 

 

Christian value of our fortnight 

This week we have been thinking about the 
Christian Value of Worship – which is ‘giving 
God what he deserves’.  The children have 
considered stories in the bible where        
characters have given of their best in order to 
worship God. They have also thought about 
All Saints Day and Bonfire Night. 

As the weather is 

becoming wetter 

and colder, children 

will need their 

named coats in 

school. 

Book Fair  

Next week we will be   
having a Scholastic Book 
Fair in school. 

It will be open on Wednesday 8th November,      
Thursday 9th November, Friday 10th November 
and Monday 13th November after school   This 
is a great opportunity to buy Christmas pre-
sents.  It also means that school earns          
rewards to buy more books! 

This week’s Lovely Hat winners 

 

Creators  Fraiser 

Trailblazers Toby  

Innovators  Lucianna 

Discoverers Bentley  

Green Adv  Shayan 

Blue Adv  Victoria 

Explorers Ajani 

Pioneers Rachel  

 

 

 

 

Look out on Class Dojo for your child’s          

curriculum newsletter.  This will tell you what 

they will be learning this half term.  If you 

would like a paper copy please ask a teacher on 

the playground or contact the office.  



   SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

This week we wanted to just alert parents to 
the Fireworks Safety Code for children: 

Enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Big congratulations to the following children who 
are now on our school council: 

 

Year 1 – Samuel Bell and Melaher Habtemariam 

Year 2 – Jaya Miller and Savannah Brown 

Year 3 – Poppy Davis and Alexander Cieslak Palko 

Year 4 – Blue – Kaele Miller and Danyella Bento 

Year 4 – Green – Hano Abdullah and Vesta Ibrahim 

Year 5 – Ajani Akello-Fuller and Harmony Taylor 

Year 6 – Zane Grant and Sultana Alhumayyd 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 16th October 2023 

Creators    98.9% 

Trailblazers   99.3% 

Innovators   95.5% 

Discoverers   87.9% 

Blue Adventurers  94.4% 

Green Adventurers  96.5% 

Explorers   94.0% 

Pioneers    91.3% 

 

Whole School          94.8%   

Well Done Trailblazers 

Lateness    

Week Beginning 16th October 2023 

Creators    5 children late 

Trailblazers   0 children late 

Innovators   4 children late 

Discoverers   2 children late 

Blue Adventurers  3 children late 

Green Adventurers  1 child late 

Explorers   2 children late 

Pioneers    3 children late 

 

Last week there were 27 instances of lateness by 20 

children and 8 hours and 39 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org   W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 
 


